
 Financial support provided for                                                                                  
(Name)

Seminar/Conference Date/s         Workshop Date/s

1
2022-23

Dr. Surendra Kumar 
Tiwari

National Conference on "Educational Innovation Tools and 
their Implementation for quality Teching " 

06/04/2023

2
2022-23 Dr. Parinita Ratnaparkhi

National Conference on "Educational Innovation Tools and 
their Implementation for quality Teching " 

06/04/2023

3
2022-23 Surmal Narve

National Conference on "Educational Innovation Tools and 
their Implementation for quality Teching " 

06/04/2023

4
2022-23 manoj kaushle

National Conference on "Educational Innovation Tools and 
their Implementation for quality Teching " 

06/04/2023

5
2022-23 Dinesh Muzalde

National Conference on "Educational Innovation Tools and 
their Implementation for quality Teching " 

06/04/2023

6
2022-23 Rashmi Singh

National Conference on "Educational Innovation Tools and 
their Implementation for quality Teching " 

06/04/2023

7
2022-23 Nikita Yadav

National Conference on "Educational Innovation Tools and 
their Implementation for quality Teching " 

06/04/2023

8
2022-23 Kundanlal Verma 

National Conference on "Educational Innovation Tools and 
their Implementation for quality Teching " 

06/04/2023

9
2022-23 Kundanlal Verma Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

10
2022-23 Dr. Anil Kumar Singh Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

11
2022-23 Shrawn Kumar Singh Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

12
2022-23 Dr devershi Shukla Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

13
2022-23 Dr. Tribhuvan Giri Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

14
2022-23 Dr. Santosh Giri Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

15
2022-23 Dr. Sunil Mehra Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

16
2022-23 Dr. Dharashri Shriwas Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

17
2022-23 Rashmi Singh Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023
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18
2022-23 Dr. Parinita Ratnaparkhi Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

19
2022-23 Surmal Narve Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

20
2022-23 Dinesh Muzalde Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

21
2022-23 manoj kaushle Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

22
2022-23

Dr. Surendra Kumar 
Tiwari

Rashtriya Shiksha Niti avam shsakt Rastra Nirman 28/02/2023

23
2022-23

Dr. Surendra Kumar 
Tiwari

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023 Nil Nil

24
2022-23 Dr. Parinita Ratnaparkhi

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

25
2022-23 Manoj Kumar Kaushle

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

26
2022-23 Surmal Narve

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

27
2022-23 Dinesh Muzalde

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

28
2022-23 Rashmi Singh

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

29
2022-23 Kundanlal Verma 

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

30
2022-23 Dr. Dharashri Shriwas

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

31
2022-23 Dr. Sunil Mehra

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

32
2022-23 Dr. Santosh Giri

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

33
2022-23 Dr. Tribhuvan Giri

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

34
2022-23 Dr. Devershi Shukla

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

35
2022-23 Shrawn Kumar Singh

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

36
2022-23 Dr. Anil Kumar Singh

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023



37
2022-23

Dr. Yogesh Kumar 
Mishra

Role of National Education Policy 2020 in sustainable 
overall development

04/03/2023

38
2022-23

Dr. Surendra Kumar 
Tiwari

Current Scenario and eco-friendly Approches for 
environmental Conservation

16/01/2023

39
2022-23 Dr. Parinita Ratnaparkhi

Current Scenario and eco-friendly Approches for 
environmental Conservation

16/01/2023

40
2022-23 Manoj Kumar Kaushle

Current Scenario and eco-friendly Approches for 
environmental Conservation

16/01/2023

41
2022-23 Surmal Narve

Current Scenario and eco-friendly Approches for 
environmental Conservation

16/01/2023

42
2022-23 Dinesh Muzalde

Current Scenario and eco-friendly Approches for 
environmental Conservation

16/01/2023

43
2022-23 Rashmi Singh

Current Scenario and eco-friendly Approches for 
environmental Conservation

16/01/2023

44
2022-23 Dr. Parinita Ratnaparkhi Impact of Technological Changes on Indian Socity 11/02/2023 to 12/02/20243

45
2022-23 Manoj Kumar Kaushle Impact of Technological Changes on Indian Socity 11/02/2023 to 12/02/2023

46
2022-23 Dinesh Muzalde Impact of Technological Changes on Indian Socity 11/02/2023 to 12/02/2023

47
2022-23 Rashmi Singh Impact of Technological Changes on Indian Socity 11/02/2023 to 12/02/2023

48
2022-23 Kundanlal Verma Impact of Technological Changes on Indian Socity 11/02/2023 to 12/02/2023

49
2022 Devershi Shukla

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022

50
2022 Laxman Singh chouhan

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022

51
2022 Kundanlal Verma 

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022

52
2022 Sunil Mehra

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022

53
2022 Dinesh Muzalde

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022

54
2022 Surmal Narve

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022

55
2022

Dr. Surendra Kumar 
Tiwari

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022



56
2022 Dr. Parinita Ratnaparkhi

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022

57
2022 Rashmi Singh

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022

58
2022 Manoj kaushle

New Education Policy & Enterpreheunrship Possibilities 
and Challenges

23/12/2022 to 24/12/2022

59
2022 Manoj Kumar Kaushle Refesher Course 13/09/2021

60
2022 Dr Surendra Kumar tiwari

Gender Workshop 18/01/2022 to 24/01/2022

61
2021 Dr Surendra Kumar tiwari Refesher Course 11/01/2021 to 23/01/2021

62
2021 Surmal Narve Refesher Course 11/01/2021 to 23/01/2021

63
2020 Dr Surendra Kumar tiwari Refesher Course 02/09/2020 to 15/09/2020

64
2020 Surmal Narve Refesher Course 07/07/2020 to 20/07/2020

65
2020 Dr Surendra Kumar tiwari FDP 05/11/2020

66
2020 Kundanlal Verma National Confrence 13/09/2021

67
2020 Surmal Narve National Confrence 05/01/2020

68
2020 Dr Surendra Kumar tiwari Roresearch Inkblot test Workshop 01-07-2020 to 02-07-2020

69
2020 Surmal Narve Roresearch Inkblot test Workshop 01-07-2020 to 02-07-2020

70

2020 Dr Surendra Kumar tiwari
07 day National Leval Online Workshop on 

Tool Developnment for Psychometric 
assiessment 

06-07-2020 to 12-07-2020

71

2020 Surmal Narve
07 day National Leval Online Workshop on 

Tool Developnment for Psychometric 
assiessment 

06-07-2020 to 12-07-2020

72
2020 Surmal Narve Oriention Course (TLC Ramanujan College Delhi ) 26/06/2020 to 24/07/2020

73
2020 Dr Surendra Kumar tiwari Workshop on Persnility Developnment 

25-07-2020
 to 31/07/2020



74
2020 Dr Surendra Kumar tiwari Oriention Course (TLC Ramanujan College Delhi ) 26/06/2020 to 24/07/2020

75
2019 Dr Surendra Kumar tiwari

National Workshhop Urkund 18/09/2019

76
2019 Manoj Kumar Kaushle 

National Workshhop Urkund 18/09/2019


